
Your shares have been converted out of the Norwegian Central 

Securities Depository (Verdipapirsentralen) and are now administrated 

by and recorded with American Stock Transfer (“AST”), in accordance 

with the Company’s letter dated 3 August 2020.  For further information, 

you may visit the website of AST: www.amstock.com. 

http://www.amstock.com/

